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Together Everyone Achieves More 

6K - 100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

We hope that you all had a lovely relaxing half-term. We have returned with a  busy week with plenty of educational visits and lots going on as al-
ways!  

  

We want to thank you all for your amazing generosity, as we raised over £1700 for the Syria and Turkey earthquake appeal. This money has been 
donated to Save the Children for use towards their relief effort. We are really blown away by this fantastic total, particularly when we all recognise 
how tight budgets are for everyone at the moment.  

  

As you will know, World Book Day will be celebrated at Curwen on Monday 6th March. Children are being asked to create a cardboard sandwich 
board to wear, to celebrate their favourite books. We will have lots of events around reading throughout the day, as well as our ‘Readathon’. The 
importance of this is to encourage children to read, so please do not feel they have to get sponsorship unless you would like to. 

  

As you will be aware, one of the teachers’ unions has the second strike day planned on Thursday 2nd March which will result in disruption to the 
school day. We apologise in advance for this. There are two further strike days planned on March 15th and 16th and we will keep you updated on the 
plans for all of these days. 

  

Hopefully you know that we publish LOTS of information on our school website. We hope you look at the content now and again, but thought we 
would highlight different areas each week to remind you what is there or share updates. This week the focus is History https://
www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=History&pid=417 which is also available through ‘Our Learning’. We hope you like seeing what the children 
have been up to! 

  

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

 

                             

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=History&pid=417
https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=History&pid=417


   AM– Ella  PM— Zoe 

   RC–  Arian  RDR– Ikram 

   RM–  Noirit RMC– Julia  

   1I –  Malia  1K– Rafael  

   1L– Arita  1W– Marie 

   2G – Darcy  2L– Maliha 

   2S – Emelda 2W– Vlad 

   3F – Erin  3KB– Humaira 

   3O –  Aaron 3PB – Samad 

   4A–  Najma 4C– Bilal 

   4G – Eli  4M– Ahmed 

   5B -  Pauline 5C - Fatima 

   5L–  Gheorghe 5T– Diana  

   6A–  Peiqi  6C– Zara 

   6K–  Anayah 6R– Binyameen 

   Oak Class -  Stephania 

Stars that SHINE 

 Trips: 

 Forest School for 1K, 3KB & 4G on 1st 
March 

  City Airport for 1K & 1W on 1st March 

 Cable Cars for 1I & 1L on 1st March 

 Stratford Youth Zone for Year 6 on 3rd 
March 

 Battersea Park for Year 4 on 3rd March 

TT Rockstars 

Curwen's top Rockstars 

 

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 986 

Julia Donaldson— 986 

Roald Dahl— 880 

Charles Dickens— 1021 

Team Points: 

Kindness Cup Winners 

 

 

Aariz—3O  

For always being such a great 
friend and being kind. 



WINTER FOREST SCHOOL CLOTHING 

PLEASE CHECK WHEN YOUR CHILD'S FOREST SCHOOL SESSION IS AND MAKE SURE THEY ARE DRESSED APPROPRIATELY AND HAVE ANY SPARE CLOTHING THAT THEY NEED TO KEEP WARM 
AND DRY THROUGHOUT THE DAY. 

During the winter months, children should come prepared to each session with:  

 

· woolly hat and scarf         

· gloves           

· waterproof jacket and winter coat or a complete waterproof winter coat    

· fleece/ sweatshirt  

· wellies/waterproof boots 

· extra layers (e.g. vest, t-shirt, long-sleeved top, sweatshirt/hoody etc.) 

· extra socks (e.g. wear 2 pairs and bring a spare pair to change into if they get wet). 

 

This will ensure that children are comfortable and able to enjoy the session. 

Thank you! 

Reminders for the week: 
 Please make sure to give your children warm outdoor clothing, such as jackets and scarves. 

 Put your child’s name on their extra clothing, so that it can easily be recovered in the case of it be-
ing lost. 

 Collection from after school clubs is at the London Road and Stock Street entrances, except for Fri-
days where collection is from the main office. 

 

This week, a group of Year 5 children attended the Newham RE Junior Conference where the theme was 
‘Community’. They had the opportunity to interact with children from a variety of primary schools across Newham, 
complete some fantastic team building and crafting activities, and consider and compare how different religions 
encourage the idea of respecting and loving one another. 

RE Junior Conference 


